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CIRCULAR 
 

                                               

 

 

 

       

 

NO:   11/2015 

 
DATED: 05 August 2015  
                                
     
  

 
TO ALL PARTICIPANTS IN THE MOTOR INDUSTRY 

 
 

RENEWAL OF THE COLLECTIVE ADMINISTRATIVE AGREEMENT 
 
 

 
This notice serves to inform the industry that the Collective 
Administrative Agreement for the Motor Industry Bargaining Council 
was published by the Minister of Labour on 31 July 2015 in Government 
Gazette No. 39036, NO.R. 656 and was extended to all non-party 
establishments in the industry. 
 
 
 
The impact of the publication is that with effect from 10 AUGUST 2015 
the Council Levies and Union Contributions must be deducted from the 
employees and paid to MIBCO through the monthly returns. 
 
 
 

 
    The MIBCO Team               
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